
From: Vesna Janic   
Sent: March-28-14 11:45 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Approved Enbridge Increase! 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
It is absolutely DISGUSTING that the Ontario Energy Board has approved the suggested 40% increase 
by Enbridge. 
 
HOW in the name of God, are the majority of people going to afford this????????? 
 
Heating our homes in the winter is not an OPTION it is a NECESSITY…….WHY is this happening to a 
basic necessity???? 
 
Just use a bit of common sense and you will see that it is not right!! It is HORRIBLE, to do this to 
already struggling human beings!! 
 
The cost of living is constantly increasing – with no control/no regulation what so ever! Yet people 
incomes are not increasing. 
 
Just think about this, just for one moment….think about it! 
 
 
Deeply Concerned Citizen. 
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